
  
 

Collect for the Week 

 

God of holiness, 

your glory is proclaimed in every age: 

as we rejoice in the faith of your saints, 

inspire us to follow their example 

with boldness and joy; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 
 

 

10.00 am Eucharist (CW) 

 President and Preacher: The Vicar 

  

10.00 am Family Service at the Church Centre 

 (and via Zoom) 

 Lead: Jenny Cooper     Link: Susan Powley 

 

 Hymns: Seek ye first 

   Be bold, be strong 

  Lord Jesus Christ 

  Let there be love   

 

   Reading:  TBC 

  

 

     

  

6.30 pm  Compline with Homily 

 Minister & Preacher: The Vicar 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 30th October 2022 

THE FOURTH SUNDAY BEFORE ADVENT 

ALL SAINTS 



THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

MONDAY 31st October Martin Luther, Reformer 

10 am – 1 pm Church Centre open for private prayer 

  8.00 pm Worship Committee in the Lodge 

 

TUESDAY 1st November All Saints 

Parish Office closed 

 

WEDNESDAY 2nd Commemoration of the Faithful Departed 

10 am – 1 pm Church Centre open for private prayer 

10.30 am Julian Meeting 

12 noon - 2 pm   Charlie’s Angels pop-up lunch at the Church Centre 

   

THURSDAY 3rd Richard Hooker, Priest, Anglican Apologist, Teacher of the Faith,1600 

10 am – 1 pm Church Centre open for private prayer 

12 for 12:30   Lunch Club at the Church Centre 

 

FRIDAY 4th  

10 am – 1 pm Church Centre open for private prayer  

12:30 pm Community Larder at the Church Centre 

  6:30 pm Junior Choir Practice 

  7:30 pm Full Choir Practice 

 

SATURDAY 5th 

 

 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 6th November 

The Third Sunday Before Advent 

 

10.00 am Eucharist (CW) 

 President & Preacher: The Vicar 

 

10.00 am Family Service at the Church Centre 

 Lead: Wendy Anderson, Link: Rosemary Romano 

  

6.30 pm  Evensong (BCP) 

 Minister & Preacher: The Vicar 

 

 

 

 



NEWS AND NOTES 
 

From the Vicarage 

Warm greetings to you all.  I hope you were able to make use of the extra 

hour this morning.  As we continue to face the economic uncertainties  I pray 

that we would all continue to experience the steadfast love and divine 

presence of our benevolent God. 

Ronnie  

 

St Paul’s Church Fayre 

A reminder that our Fayre will be held next month on Saturday 19th 

November.  The Choir are looking after the Jams and Preserves, 

Cakes/Bakery, Plant  and Book Stalls.  We would welcome any donations of 

produce for preserving, money towards sugar etc, baked goods (on the 

day) and plants and good quality books for us to sell.  If you have any 

questions or would like to help please see May or Ginette.  Thank you. 

 

The Guiding movement in Rusthall would welcome donations of small clean 

soft toys for its Soft Toy Tombola stall at the Church Fayre next month. If you 

have any such items that you would be able to pass on to us, please can 

you leave them at the office for the attention of Guiding, and we will collect 

them. Alternatively, please pass them onto either Wendy Anderson or Karen 

Miller. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Altar Flowers at the Parish Church 
 

The altar flowers are given today 

 by Jane Goldsworthy 

In loving memory of her parents  

Ken and Anneliese Wootton  

 

 
 



Julian Group  

We will be meeting at Ann Loxley's Home at 30 Chancellor House this coming 

Wednesday 2nd November at 10.30 am. Jennifer Jenkins will be leading us in 

a time of meditation.  This will be followed by refreshment and an opportunity 

to share. All are welcome.  

For more information, please contact Pat Stevens on 529187 

 
St Paul's Fellowship 

Our next meeting will take place on Thursday, 10th November at 3 pm at the 

Church Centre. The speaker will be Mark Norman, the BBC Southeast news 

Health Correspondent. It promises to be a very interesting and engaging 

afternoon. ALL  are welcome. 

 

The Money Course 

Get to grips with your money.  The course aims to help people manage their 

finances in this difficult time of increasing costs. It is free, face to face and 

refreshments will be provided.  It will be held at TW Baptist Church on 

Saturday 26th November from 9.30 am to 1 pm.  For more details see the 

posters in both Churches or go to  - themoneycourse.org/join 

 

 

CONTACTS 
 

The Vicar: The Revd. Ronnie Williams 01892 521357, mobile 07796 655225 

Parish Office: Mrs Ginette di Palma 01892 521447, mobile 07775 801984 

Email: office@stpaulsrusthall.org.uk 

Website: www.stpaulsrusthall.org.uk 

Registered Charity in England & Wales, Number 1132681 


